
BRITE Bus Route 
Modifications -

Friday, 9/28
Queen City Mischief & 

Magic Weekend 

Friday, September 28 service will be modified 
due to road closures for Queen City Mischief 
& Magic Weekend. Route maps showing the 

changes are enclosed. 

Road closures commence at 3:00 PM. Beginning 
at 2:00 PM, BRITE will have all routes (BRCC 
South, 250 Connector, Staunton Downtown 

Trolley, and Staunton North & West Loops) hub 
at the YMCA on Coalter Street. 

The BTAC ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in 
accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you have questions or 
concerns about your civil rights in regards to this program or require special assistance for 
persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, please contact the BTAC at 540-885-
5174. Sign language or non-English language interpreters will be provided if needed and 
requested in advance of any meeting by contacting the BTAC. 

Due to increased traffic, we may experience 
route delays. Thank you for your patience, 
and call us at 540-943-9302 if you have any 

questions. 




